
                           December 1, 2019

Remember to check our website, 

stewardil.com for our 2018 CCR, 

the report about our water. 

Snow plowing has already 

begun.  Remember to have 

your vehicles and other items 

well off the streets and alleys. 

 

Dumpster Day a success 
Thanks 

to all 

who 

made 

this day 

a success.  A special thank you 

to Bill Wasilewski for arranging 

for items to be picked up prior 

to Dumpster Day and for all his 

efforts in getting the items to 

the dumpster. 

 

Santa is coming to town! 

 

Conor O’Rorke 

Tournament 

December 7 & 8.  Steward 

Elementary School 

Blood Drive December 7 

from 9:00AM-2:00PM.  Call 

Jim Knetsch (630)251-5395 

to schedule an 

appointment:   

Give the gift of life. 

Quilt Raffle – hand crafted 

by JoAnn Russell. 

Raffle Baskets 

Donations payable to 

Conor O’Rorke Tournament 

Holiday Decorating 

Contest 2019! 

We had several nice 

displays last year and we 

are looking forward to this 

year.  The top 2 selections  

will receive $25 gift 

certificates to Alfono’s. 

Have displays up by 

December 16. 
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Sunday December 15, 

1:00-3:00 PM 

at the Fire Station 

Santa is coming to town! 



There’s still time to watch 

Steward Eagles play 

basketball! 

 

Earlier this year, some 

of our Steward Eagles 

played Junior Tackle in 

Rochelle.  

Congratulations to the 

7th grade team who 

finished second in their 

conference.  Jack 

Tarvestad (#66) and 

Jack Pavlak (#89) 

played on that team. 

Congratulations to the 

5th grade who won their 

conference title.  Steward 

Eagle Bryson Wells (#40) 

was on that team. 

 
 

 

 

Several families rented 

the park pavilion over the 

summer.  What a good 

way to entertain.  There’s 

plenty of room and 

playground equipment.  

Here is the Brown family 

celebrating Madlyn’s first  

Let’s practice 

thoughtfulness and safety 

when operating 

snowmobiles in town.  The 

complete Village ordinace 

can be found on our 

webpage stewardil.com, 

Sec 62-121 through 128.  

Licensed drivers may 

operate them and they 

should use the most direct 

route to leave town or 

come back home.   

birthday with style.  

 

Keep speeds under 15mph 

and operate on the far 

right and only between 

8:00 AM and midnight.  

Thank you!  Have fun! 

 


